
 

 

TODD WOODS NAMED INTERRA’S SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT OF TECHNOLOGY  

August 15, 2022 – Todd Woods has been named Senior Vice President of Technology, stated 
Jim Henning, Chief Financial Officer for Interra Credit Union. Woods will lead the Technology, 
Innovation, and Project Management teams for the credit union.  

Woods comes to Interra with nearly a decade of experience in the financial industry, including 
most recently serving as the Director of Technology for a credit union in Michigan. “I look 
forward to sharing my technical and leadership skills with such an outstanding, member-
focused organization,” stated Woods. “As with Interra’s mission, our members’ trust is a top 
priority for me,” he added.  

Woods holds degrees from Ivy Tech in both Computer Information Systems and Computer 
Programming.  

Born and raised in Elkhart, Indiana, he currently resides there with his wife, Michelle, and their two daughters.  

Interra Credit Union, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.6 billion. The credit union’s 
field of membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving 
more than 89,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall, and 
Noble counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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